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 Blair Feldkamp                                                Kentwood Public Schools 

 Principal  _______________________________________________________________________________
Bowen Elementary School
4483 Kalamazoo Avenue, SE

Kentwood, MI  49508

Phone 616(455(5220


    Fax 616(455(6991
Wednesday, May 09, 2018

Dear Bowen Families:

As we had shared with you yesterday, we have been made aware of a situation regarding our south exit from the Kent County Drain Commission.  They have temporarily determined the concrete Buck Creek drainage culvert, which is located under the Bowen driveway exit to Kalamazoo Avenue, is in need of repair.  While they repair the culvert, this will leave us with just one entrance/exit on to Kalamazoo Avenue.  

The Drain Commission is not sure how long it will take to complete the work so we are developing a temporary plan for bus pick up/drop off, parent pickup/drop off and parking at Bowen until the culvert is repaired.   Our building staff and District Safety staff will be available to direct traffic and ensure the safety of our students, staff, and parents until the Kent County Drain workers can remedy this situation.  Please refer to the map on the back of this letter to see the designated traffic flow.  
Through the remainder of the school year, you will not be able to park in any area that is blocked off via yellow caution tape or cones.  Please adhere to this as it will help the flow of traffic immensely.  Also, through the remainder of the school year, there is only one way into and out of Bowen Elementary.  The entrance off from Kalamazoo Ave. on the north side of the district’s Special Education Office is now both the entrance AND exit.  You can no longer enter the Bowen parking lot from the south entrance (which is the normal exit) and you can only turn right onto Kalamazoo. Ave.
We truly apologize for this inconvenience as it is certainly not something we wish to deal with on such short notice.   As always, the safety of our students, parents and staff must be the first priority.  We are hopeful this situation can be fixed in a timely manner.  
Respectfully,

R. Blair Feldkamp
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Kentwood Public Schools, together with parents and the community, will educate all students in a safe, secure environment.  We are committed to excellence, equity, and diversity in education.  Our goal is for each student to master and apply the essential skills to be a successful, productive citizen.


